Internal Audit Report 2020/2021

Points to note from Mike Harness – Internal Auditor – given verbally: 

· one invoice had not had the VAT itemised separately in the cash book amounting to 66p. The figure has since been corrected and the invoice has been included in the VAT reclaim.
· one item was entered incorrectly in the cashbook but this was carried over to the balance sheet so did not affect the year-end figures. The figure has since been corrected.
· errors occurred in wages and PAYE but these had been spotted and steps taken to correct the issues prior to audit. 

As at May 2021 all necessary action has been taken in response to the audit report.
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Note:
The council does not operate a petty cash system so Box F on the internal Audit Report page of the AGAR form is ticked ‘No’ because there isn’t an option to tick ‘Not Applicable’.
